
 

 

 

             

Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

 

January 3, 2017 

 

Attention Students: 

Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian 

bring you back to school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to 

walk to the high school or WaWa after school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

ATTENTION 7th Grade Students: 

The permission slip and money for the trip to see “Hidden Figures” on Jan. 13th is due this Friday.  

That will be the last day to hand in your money and permission slip so please make sure to bring 

them in before Friday.  
 
Payments for the 7th Grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner Cruise are still being accepted.  
If you are planning to attend, please bring in your payment. 

 
Sign-ups for Homework Habitat must be made before 2:00 the day you plan to attend. 

 
All prospective baseball players who are interested in participating in winter workouts should 
see Mr. Smith in room E-2 by the end of the week. 

 
 


